AM STEREO

NEWS & INFORMATION

580 CKPR ——

June 4, 1999

Dear John Sampson,

In response to your letter, this letter will confirm your reception of 580
CKPR on May 25th, 1999.

Sincerely,
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Rob Brown
Program Director
580 CKPR

87 N. HILL STREET, THUNDER BAY, ONTARIO P7A 5V6
TELEPHONE (807) 346-2580 FAX (807) 345-4671



